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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1568 creates "Maria's Law". It requires that, beginning with the 2022-2023 school year, that 

the State Board of Education requires instruction in mental health as part of any health education 

curriculum. It allows school districts to enter into agreements with nonprofit entities and their 

community partners to provide mental health education to students. 

 

FY’22 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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